Subject: Annual DOT Inspections (Transportation Dept)

Date: Monday, January 31, 2022 at 5:52:58 AM Central Standard Time
From: Tom Dostal <tdostal@badger.k12.mn.us>

To: All Staff <AllStaff@badger.k12.mn.us>

Next week Monday Feb 7 1 will be working with Minnesota DOT officers performing our annual inspections of
all buses and Type Il vehicles so there will not be any Ford Expeditions, Transit Van, Mid Bus or buses
available for use this day. If there are any upcoming transportation needs please try plan around this day so

there are no conflicts and have a great week!

Thanks,
Thomas Dostal’

Transportation Director
Badger ISD 676
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